-














Approved 9/13/12
NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –August 9, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, August 9, 2012. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Mary Parker, James Beard, Tony Garrison, Cheryl Freeman, Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon, Andrea Sparkling, Carolyn Shepherd and Lynne Dewey. Dan Robbins was absent.
ORDER # 13-009 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adopt the agenda for the August  regular meeting.
ORDER # 13-010- APPROVAL OF THE JULY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the minutes of the July regular meeting.
ORDER # 13-011 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The July financial reports were not available.
ORDER # 13-012 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of July.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp was present at the August meeting.
ORDER # 13-013 -APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE JULY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Angela Cannon to approve the second reading of the minutes of the July regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis shared with the council members that NHHS had a 20.4 pt. increase in graduation rates for 2011 and ranked 27th out of 234 schools in the state.  Council members received a data sheet with MAP and ACT scores. We are working on learning checks, and keeping students interested and focused. We’re off to the start of a great year at NHHS!
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Mr. Dennis reported on the building construction.  Flooring is incomplete in the choral suite. Expected date of completion is 9/3. Band room will require a few minor changes. Front parking lot looks great. We will have signs up in the near future.
· Mrs. Wheeler is working on getting the website updated.

· Will check on a 2 year term for SBDM members.

NEW BUSINESS:

· Students traveling to North Middle need easier access. Student safety was discussed.

· The Superintendent will send the Assistance Team out to the school when needed.

ORDER # 13-014 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Mary Parker to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

